
From: Cynthia Casagrande  

Date: April 11, 2019 at 9:48:39 AM EDT 

To: Cameron Hedges , Sam Paglia  

Cc: Laura Moy , Gerard Rood  , "Dan Jenner” 

Subject: RE: Dawson Drain - Notice of Consideration 

Dear Cameron and Sam: 

  

This office acknowledges receipt of the application for permit for works to the Dawson Drain as per 

Rood Engineering Inc. Drainage Report REI2017D017.  We find this information acceptable and the 

application for permit is in the queue to be processed and approved. 

  

If further information or clarification is required, please do not hesitate to contact this office. 

  

Yours truly,  

  

Cynthia Casagrande 

Regulations Coordinator 

Essex Region Conservation Authority 

360 Fairview Avenue West, Suite 311 

Essex  ON   N8M 1Y6 

 


